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 Minutes of General Meeting June 21, 2022 

                               Via ZOOM 

 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Pres Doug Romjue 

 

Roll call was taken. Present were: CRYC, DYC, GBYC, MCYC, NOTS, PYC, RCYC, TNW, TYC. 

 

Bridge officers present were Pres. Doug Romjue, VP Alicia Robinson, SC. Ken Williams, Secretary Ron Bergmann 

 

Minutes as amended for May are approved as noted: Ken Williams motioned to accept. Second by Barbara 

 

Treasurer Report- Mike Kondrat/unable to attend - Per Doug Romjue the insurance has been paid and the engraved glass have 

been ordered.  

 

VP – Alicia Robinson – No recent updates on the Facebook page. Would like to discuss the Neptune for adding the whistle but 

the other person was not present. Will bring back up at the next meeting.  
 

Standing Committee Reports –  
Bev Hamik- Looking into revamping opening day as we really do not need to have two different groups. Wanting to set up a 

committee to work on the revamp process.  

 

Ken Williams-Coon Island – The date has been moved to July 14th and 15th due to high water. Scotty from Dahlgren’s called and 

is being help off till closer to date. Is to be Delivered to Rocky point and will hold onto it the date. Looking to be a conflict with 

Haydon Island Yacht club as they are to be there the same weekend. Pet Dock at the Martin Slough looking for completion and 

what needs to be done to assist in completion.  

 

Doug Balkema/ sheriff and enforcement rep.- The sheriff meeting was cancelled due to Jess Highman had a remission. Steve 

Dangler has not been available neither. Had invited one individual that is running for Clark County. He was not able to attend 

due to job priorities.  

 

Public Relations – Jolene Coats – By Doug Romjue - helped with the glasses and looking to figure out a reoccurring revenue. 

Marine Services directory is an idea that we are looking at pursuing. To give an idea for an undisclosed dollar amount the 

business can be placed on the website or be a discussion over a month. Also, looking into adding a classified section on the 

website under Marine Services.    

 

Diana Blatter/ Daughters of Neptune new program- Unable to attend. Per Doug, the girls are getting back together again and 

starting to do something.  

 

Americas Boating Club – Unable to attend. 

Nautical safety Foundation – Unable to attend 

Kirk Lance- Unable to Attend  



 
Doug Romjue - Looking into the possibility of going to a hybrid meeting using the owl conference system.  
 
Unfinished Business – 
Sand Island Shelter, not moving fast but one day, but will happen one day. The Two sunken boats, see video 
Changes at St Helens, Setting up Kiosk at sand island and City docks. Suppose to start around July 4th. If you are a big 
club, you need to call the city manager to slot room on the docks.  
 
Ken W. - in the Multnomah channel from Coon Island area to Fred Marina the channel has had an abundance of fishing 
and skiing boats. Ken wrote and letter on Behalf of MCYC.  
 
New Business – no new business. 
 

Good of the Order- Ken Williams, thanking Jeanette for getting the Whistle and life jackets.  
 

 

Meeting adjourned, 

 

R/S 

Ron Bergmann 

CRYA Secretary 

 
 


